
Dear GEAA members and friends, 

The San Antonio River Authority, along with the Olmos Basin Alliance and its marketing partner 
Thompson Marketing, recently wrapped shooting and post production of two important 60-second 
PSAs geared to promote awareness about what can become of loose trash when it’s not properly 
disposed.  Encourage everyone you know to protect our watersheds by putting trash in its place. 

Bag 

http://vimeo.com/34524964 

Cup 

http://vimeo.com/34525502 

Enjoy, and pass it on!  

Annalisa Peace 

Executive Director 

www.aquiferalliance.org   
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